

Greyfriars Academy

Head Teacher Mr A McGovern Assistant Head Teacher Mrs J Moyle Sendco Miss S Joyce





21st July 2022

Dear Parents

The end of another year arrives, and we have just had our Year 6 leavers assembly, the children have been wonderful, they are a credit to you all. We wish them all the very best and encourage them to follow their dreams and to achieve their potential.

We have had several memorable events throughout the year with many amazing highs and some very sad lows. We remember Ronni in our prayers.

We say goodbye to Mrs Kosecki in Reception class and to Miss Paisley in Heacham class. We wish them both well in their future. We welcome Miss Stares and Miss Woodward to the teaching staff.

We also wish a fond farewell to Linda Collison who has worked at the school for 22 years, we thank her for her many years of service to the families of Greyfriars, we wish her a long and happy retirement.

I would like to thank you all for your support throughout the year, and in particular I would like to acknowledge the hard work and effort that the **P**arent **T**eacher **A**ssociation, FRoGs, (Friends of Greyfriars) who have organised events throughout the year. This is a small but dedicated group of parents who are always looking for more helpers and new opportunities to support the school, if you would like to help out, please contact Stacy Cann on the playground or via the school office. Thank you FRoGS

During the summer break we will be having a range of refurbishment programmes running. The main building will be completely redecorated, the classrooms, corridor and offices repainted and new flooring in the main corridor area. During October half term the swimming pool will also be repainted. I have had a condition survey completed for the school and we are planning a range of improvements over the coming years. I am sure you will appreciate that this is largely dependent on getting the funding, but we are hopeful that we can improve the environment for the children in the near future.

Have a restful and safe summer and we look forward to seeing you all in September.

The children return to school on Wednesday 6th September.

Kind regards

Aidan McGovern Headteacher